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Dear Sir 

RE: M25 Junction 10 / A3 Wisley Interchange Improvement Plan  

 
Comments on any additional information/submissions received by D6 
 
HE’s submission for Deadline 6 – Rep 6 – 002 Proposed amendments (change 7 to 9) 
  
We are pleased to see this submission was made and to read that ‘HE has obtained the 
consent of all interests affected by the change to the inclusion of the additional land in the 

red line boundary.’  If this is accepted and the Secretary of State approves this, then this 
would resolve safeguarding concerns that would arise by splitting the campsite in two.  This 
would also give us uninhibited access to the woodland area and the unique experiences which 
that provides for our young people. This would keep traffic emissions, noise, pollution etc in 
the same corridor and allow us to provide the maximum distance and natural tree and shrub 
barrier between the traffic and our young people camping and pursuing other activities on 
site. 
 
We note that towards the end of the same document it mentions that HE intends to make the 
formal request to the ExA to accept the Proposed Changes in the week commencing 6th April 
2020.  We hope that this has happened. 

 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Christine Donovan 
County Commissioner Greater London West 

 

 
 
 

 


